
From: Peter Attfield 
Sent: Thursday, October 8, 2020 9:57 AM 
To: dave.barrow <dave.barrow@richmondhill.ca>; joe.dipaola <joe.dipaola@richmondhill.ca>; 
carmine.perrelli <carmine.perrelli@richmondhill.ca> 
Cc: Emmerson, Wayne <Wayne.Emmerson@york.ca>; Regional Clerk <ClerkGeneralLine@york.ca>; 
steve.clark@pc.ola.org 
Subject: Please do not weaken our Greenbelt! 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
I urge York Region Council to NOT ask the Province to remove any lands from the Greenbelt and Oak 
Ridges Moraine Conservation Area. 
 
I and many of my neighbours worked hard to get the Province to protect these lands. I would feel 
betrayed by any elected representative who votes to weaken these areas. 
 
In this instance, I stand firmly against adding employment lands or water and sewer infrastructure into 
these protected areas. 
 
I know these natural areas and farmlands are essential to the health of the Moraine and our 
communities. These lands must not be compromised by development. 
 
Peter Attfield, Richmond Hill 


